
Minutes of the Holland Open Space Meeting 


July 15, 2020, 6:30 PM 

The meeting was held on ZOOM.


Attendees:  


Dick Haller

Marcia Beal

Anne Hall

Jen Ohop

Allen Johnson


The meeting opened at 6:35 PM.


Old Business : 


The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.


New Business: 


Jennifer Mott, Holland Town Clerk, did the swearing in for new one year terms of Dick 
Haller, Marcia Beal, Anne Hall, Jen Ohop and Allen Johnson.


The selection of officers were Dick Haller, Chairperson with Marcia Beal and Jen Ohop 
sharing the secretarial positions.  This was voted upon and accepted.


The community forest plan was reviewed and unanimously approved. A meeting with 
the Conservation Commission will be set up at a future date with Dick Haller and Ed 
Hood to discuss the plan and its approval a future date.  


The open space plan that needs to be revised by 2022 was discussed.  The 2016 plan 
will be brought to the next meeting to begin review and discussion.  It is hoped that 
Howie Fife can assist us on this. 


Dick Haller reminded people that they may be due for their ethics test and to check if 
they are due.  


The next meeting will be on September 16th at 6:30. 


Respectfully submitted,


Marcia Beal

Secretary





